
Dear NHSUD Customers, 

When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us to 

either use information from your check to make a one-time 

electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the 

payment as a check.  This electronic debit will be for the 

amount indicated on your check.  When we use the 

information from your check to make an electronic funds 

transfer, funds may be withdrawn from your account as soon 

as the same day you make the payment, and you will not 

receive your check back from your financial institution.  If 

you do not have the sufficient funds in your account, a 

returned check fee of $30.00 will be debited from your 

account.  If you have questions, or choose to opt-out and not 

have your check converted into an electronic item, please 

contact North Hunt SUD at 903-886-3458.  Thank you. 

 

 

Stacey Nicholson 


